Session 2024-25
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
GOVT DEGREE COLLEGE GADAGUSAIN
DISTRICT KULLU (HP)

Dated: 12-09-2024
NOTICE

This is to inform to all the students that Mobile Phones are strictly
prohibited in the college campus with immediate effect. Henceforth, any

student found using a mobile phone within the college premises will face

strict disciplinary action.

We urge all students to comply with this directive in order to maintain a

focused and distraction-free learning environment.
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